


the road concerning the farm has been considered. Most of the survey seems to only look at the 
farm track from the cattle grid.

The private road is only intended for use by the farmer and his family and Larkhill residents. The 
structure is of poor quality and any upkeep or repairs is supposed to be paid by the farmer and the 
Larkhill homeowners. Generally the farmer puts gravel on any holes on the track, the tarmac area so 
far has only been maintained by Larkhill. The sides of the road from No 25 -11 is in poor repair as 
the road has no edging on the field side (not owned by the Willian's) but over the years damaged by 
the milk Waggon's and refuse vehicles. The field is much lower than the road so the road is gradually 
tilting towards the field. Also the fencing is poorly maintained and every year there are escaped 
lambs getting through and in danger of being hurt by vehicles. 
Several times a year the road is flooded across from the houses at the bottom of Larkhill. 

Given the points I have just raised having a development that supports 33 vehicle spaces plus 5 for 
the farmers family is going to present danger on the proposed access road to the children on 
Larkhill, the walkers of which there are many and the livestock. 
Is the road going to be adopted and maintained by the council and highways? The Larkhill 
Management Co. do not have the funds to maintain a road that was only provided for the farmer 
and family and Larkhill residents. 
Perhaps the original road through Brockhall Village on Gleneagles Drive should be reopened as this is 
the original road to the farm.


